
WILLOW BANK INFANT SCHOOL 
Newsletter 

From the Headteacher  10th November 2017 
Hello everybody from our new look newsletter! A special thank you to Mr Lodhia for 
putting together the new design! 
The children have had their individual photographs taken today- please remember 
that you will no longer receive a paper proof to take home and use as your order 
form, it is all done online now. 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for being so understanding when we 
had to close the school owing to a lack of water- although the children were delighted!  
Next Friday is Children in Need Day, and in return for a donation of £1 children may 
come to school dressed in Spots. We will also be doing penny trails, so please bring in 
any spare 1p or 2p coins. 
Finally, a gentle reminder to have a look through the lost property box, as it will all be 
donated to charity at the end of term! 
Have a lovely weekend!    Michelle Masters 

From the Governors 
If you would like to 
contact us please do so by: 
Email: 
governors@willowbank-
inf.wokingham.sch.uk or 
Twitter: @WBIGovernors 

From the PTA 
Thanks for all that attended the first film night of the year we raised £170.  
 
The Recordable Speech Bubbles purchased by the PTA have arrived and had their first 
test run last week and the children really enjoyed them. 
 
A big thanks to Foundation dad Andrew Hislop and his Scouts team for digging out all 
the bushes and tidying up around the music garden in the playground at the 
weekend.  
 
If you have anything or know anyone willing to donate a raffle prize please see one of 
the PTA.    
Our next Family film night will be on Friday 8th December. We will be showing The 
Muppets Christmas Carol. More details on how to purchase your tickets soon.  
 
Keep up to date 
Please like our Facebook page Willow bank infant school PTA where we post all our 
activities.  
You can also register at our website www.pta-events.co.uk/willow-bank or contact us 
via our email wbis.pta@hotmail.com   

Family Time 
EYFS     Family time will not run this term as the children need settling time.  
Year 1   17th November & 8th December followed by coffee in the hall.  
Year 2   24th November & 15th December followed by coffee in the hall.  
  
Sessions will begin at 8:40 when parents and children can look through work or do an 
activity together in the classroom, and finish at 9:00am when registers are taken and 
the school day begins.  
 
For the final session of the term, parents are invited to have coffee or tea with the 
teachers and Headteacher from 9:00am until 9:30am. 

Diary Dates 
November 

 14th Prospective 
Parents’ Visit 

17th  Children in Need 
Day  

17th  Yr 1 Family Time 

17th  Prospective 
Parents Visit 

24th  
 

Christmas 
Decorations go up 

December 

6th  Pantomime Trip  

8th  Christmas Film 
Night 

Parking 
Please: 
 
Do not park in the staff 
carpark in the mornings! 
We need those spaces 
and have to park in a 
particular way to fit all 
our cars in! 
 
Please be considerate 
and park thoughtfully!  
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Donations  
Please: 
We need donations of 
drawing paper, 
colouring-in books and 
any spare Lego or Duplo 
that you might have to 
begin running our lunch 
time activity clubs! 
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Congratulations for your certificate !                   Well done Squirrels Class! 

Christmas Information ! 

Christmas Plays 

EYFS  
Family Performance (EYFS followed by KS1) on 12th December at 
9:30am 
Nativity Performance on 14th December at 9:30am and 2:20pm 
The EYFS performance will be approximately 20 minutes long. 
Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and 2) 
Family Performance (EYFS followed by KS1) on 12th December at 
9:30am 
Christmas Performance on 13th December at 9:30am and 2:00pm 
The KS1 performance will be approximately 40 minutes long. 
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